Office of the President

Nathan O. Hatch President

April 17, 2019

Mr. Adam Goldstein 510 Walnut St. Suite 1250 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Goldstein,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 28, 2019. Like FIRE, Wake Forest University is committed to providing students the right to free expression and to openly dissent. The University's response to the Instagram post referenced in your letter is not in conflict with that commitment.

Sincerely,

Dr. Nathan Hatch

to the contract of the contrac